
Aberlady Nursery News 

June 2019 

 

 
 
Website: www.edubuzz.org/aberlady                                Twitter: @aberladyschool 
Email: aberlady.ps@aberlady.elcschool.org.uk                Telephone: 01875 870 232 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The months have just flown by and we are now into the last few weeks of the school year. We have 

a busy time ahead of us as the morning children prepare for their sport's day and continue to 

participate in different activities as part of their nursery to school transition. The dental nurse will be 

visiting us shortly to discuss healthy food options for your child to take as a snack for Primary 1. 

Thank you to everyone for your support over the last year and we wish everyone a fantastic summer 

holidays.  

 
 

Our Learning... 
 
The children have been fascinated watching our caterpillars grow and form 
into a chrysalis. We look forward to watching butterflies emerge.  
 
We have also been learning about castles and comparing the lifestyle 
differences. The children have enjoyed creating their own castles through 
block play.  

 
 

Sports Day- Reminder! 
 
The morning children’s sports day event will take place on Thursday 13th 
June at 10:30am (weather permitting). Parents/carers and extended family 
members are welcome to come along and support their child. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjXjOfGu4viAhWrBGMBHXt2D2UQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://clipartportal.com/children-sports-day-clipart/&psig=AOvVaw0g2YhxGh4SmDGKNskZEUBE&ust=1557388648298216


 
 

Beach trip- Reminder! 
 
Both our morning and afternoon groups are invited to join the nursery 
team at Yellowcraigs Beach, Dirleton on the 27th June at 9.30am until 
12.30pm.  The nursery will provide a picnic lunch for their children but 
parents are asked to bring lunch for themselves and any siblings they may 
bring along.  Aberlady staff will lead games and a treasure hunt etc. but 
parents will be responsible for the safety and behaviour of the children 
during the trip. 
 
Pupils will need to be transported by parents – if you can’t take your child, 
please feel free to buddy up with another parent but they must agree to 
be responsible for your child on the day.  If you are not able to make this 
arrangement, please let our nursery team know, we don’t want any child 
to miss out. 
 
Please note there is a £2 parking charge at Yellowcraigs beach carpark. 
 
We hope the weather is good to us, please feel free to bring buckets, 
spaces, towels etc. 
There will be no afternoon nursery session on Thursday 27th because of 
this trip. 

 
 

Stick Insects 
 
Our stick insects are in need of a home for the summer holidays. If anyone 
is interested in caring for our stick insects then please speak to a member 
of the nursery team.  

 

Thank You! 
 
Thank you to Fraser Robertson (Duncan's dad) for collecting furniture from 
a nursery in Edinburgh for us. We now have more storage to organise our 
resources for the children. 
 

 

Nursery Bags 
 
During the last week of term we ask parents/carers to empty their child’s 
nursery bag and take home any coats and wellington boots. 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

 Nursery Sport’s Day- Thursday 13th June 

 P1 Transition day and parent information morning- Tuesday 18th 
June 8:50-10:30am 

 Beach trip for AM and PM children-Thursday 27th June 
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